
I support HB 1306 for the legislature to study the relationship if sudden infant death
syndrome/sudden unexplained death syndrome with vaccines and autism spectrum disorder in
children. With increasing rates in these areas we need to look at the one thing that has also increased
over the the years- vaccines. We cannot continue with the continued rhetoric of “safe and effective”
until it is studied truthfully. Our children’s lives and futures depend on this.

Thank you.


